
From: Doug Young
Sent: 3/25/2016 12:48:42 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: Senator Thomas Alexander; Representative W. Brian White; Senator 
Daniel Verdin; SC Rep. David Hiott; sandiferbill@bellsouth.net
Subject: RE: Captain Sams Spit Threatened Again

Further to my e-mail of yesterday, the state may want to consider “eminent 
domain” or “condemnation”, which I am normally against, to put a stop to this 
project, and turn the area into some type of open space.  The remediation cost 
for cleaning up the remains of 50 houses, cars, infrastructure and other debris, 
in the event of a storm,  would be astronomical and take at least forever.  It is 
simply not in the public interest, from safety, financial, or environmental 
standpoints, to let this ill-conceived boondoggle to proceed.

 

Thank you again for you interest in this impending disaster.

 

Doug Young

864-247-3900

 

From: Doug Young [mailto:dgyoung@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 10:39 PM
To: GOVERNOR NIKKI HALEY <NIKKIHALEY@GOV.SC.GOV>
Cc: Senator Thomas Alexander (SLCIComm@scsenate.gov); Representative W. 
Brian White (BrianWhite@schouse.gov); Senator Daniel Verdin 
(danielverdin@scsenate.gov); SC Rep. David Hiott (hiott@bellsouth.net)
Subject: FW: Captain Sams Spit Threatened Again

 

Governor Haley - Just to refresh your memory on this impending disaster, the 
proposed development on Capt. Sam’s Spit (Kiawah Island) is one of the more 
ludicrous projects to be suggested in quite some time.  If you look at the two 
maps below, the first from Google Earth and the second from Delorme Mapping, 
there is no possible way that 50 houses should be built on this small peninsula 
only a few feet above sea level.  The first big storm that comes along will deposit 
all of the structures back in the marsh causing substantial loss of life and 
property, and SC will wind up paying for the remediation costs.  This ill-
conceived venture needs to be derailed at the earliest possible chance.



 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.

 

Doug Young

864-247-3900

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Dana Beach [mailto:action@scccl.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 10:50 AM
To: Doug Young
Subject: Captain Sams Spit Threatened Again

 

<http://action.coastalconservationleague.org/page/m/54a0cd3/158d741d/10dc24
d5/5edcbee4/1176670973/VEsH/>

 

 

Doug —

This week the Kiawah developers who want to build 50 houses on Captain Sams 
Spit gained approval from a lower court to move forward with the first phase of 
development.


